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To Whom It May Concern:
 
I am concerned that there are moves to remove the voter identity
checks.
 
I believe that proof of identity is necessary in order to prevent
deception and wrongdoing during elections.
 
Please do not change the current conditions in this area.
 
Thank you.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Marjorie Lucas

Cedar Creek
Qld 4520
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